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Glowing Ember Award 
Kari Mensen Pack 3301 – Chaska 

Kari has spent the past 7 years actively involved in our pack. For the past 4 years, she has been 

our activity director and has been the person behind the scenes making sure our pack runs 

smoothly and successfully. She has dedicated countless hours to our pack and her leadership 

and energy is will be missed 

Fortunately, Kari has decided she needs to continue her quest to make Pack 301 amazing and 

unselfishly decided to become pregnant again so she can enjoy many more years of 

involvement in Pack 301! We are looking forward to having her back soon!  


